
VSI Board of Directors Meeting -   August  30th,  2009 (submitted by D.V. Strider) 

Vice Chairperson (Administration) Report 

 Meet financial reports received late for 3 teams.  We are following up on 

this.  All teams have received reminders 

 

  Have already received the meet invitation and fee structure request for  

7 fall meets.  Gators have agreed to host SC Senior Champs at the  

UVA   Aquatic & Fitness Center on March 11-14th, 2010. 

 

 Bill Geiszler has a new Meet Financial Report, to be used by teams when 

submitting initial fee structure.  

High School Swimming Report 

  VHSL Officials / Coaches clinics to be posted this week. 

There are 18 different dates, between Oct. 5 – Nov. 21, across the state of 

Virginia.  VHSL state AA/A and the AAA Championship Swim / Dive meets 

will both be on Feb. 18-20, 2010.   High tech swimsuits have been banned 

from high school swimming by NFHS, Rule 3-2-2 changes. 

Safety  Committee  Report 

   Monthly topics:  Please let Steve Woolfolk know if you have a topic that 

you believe would be relevant for a Safety Tip of the month.  Recommend 

that we be sure to post VSI Meet Safety Procedures at any VSI Swim Meet. 

 

 

 


